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*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: Bonnie Barlage <bbarlage@eigpm.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 10:29 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Assessment

Attachments: Minnehaha Selling Date.pdf

Hi Marcia- 

 

As discussed at the hearing on Tuesday, I have attached a copy of the settlement statement for 618 Minnehaha 

Avenue East.  This document reflects a date of 10/31/2013 as the date the property was sold to the new Owner 

Kevin Younge.  I began managing the property the same day.   

 

The Summary Abatement Order was sent on 10/30/2013 to the previous Owner Jonathan Fletcher. 

 

As you mentioned- the dates are so close together, the order simply "fell through the cracks" and we are asking 

for a rid of the assessment.   

 

Thank you so very much for looking into this.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

me directly. 

 

~Bonnie 

 

========================= 

Bonnie Barlage 

Senior Property Manager 

EIG Property Management 

2531 Marshall St NE STE C 

Minneapolis, MN 55418 

612-284-9382 (main) 

612-223-6276 (direct) 

612-223-6276 (fax) 

www.eigpropertymanagement.com 






